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Dear William 
 
I would like to update you on survey work that we will be carrying out over the 
next two months in relation to travel patterns in South East Wales. 
 
We will be collecting data on the origin and destination of trips and the factors 
that influence those trips.  This data is required to maintain our models of 
travel patterns in Wales. 
 
We will be undertaking road side interviews and traffic counts at approximately 
30 locations in and around Newport and Cardiff, postcard surveys at the 
Severn crossings, email questionnaires to Severn Crossing TAG customers 

and number plate recognition surveys along and off the M4. 
 
We are liaising with the relevant police forces to ensure that any potential 
disruption is kept to a minimum. 
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